From: Evan Churchill

To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: SUPPORT for HB 3427
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 2:41:55 PM

Please include these comments in the official record for HB 3427

I urge you to support HB 3427 and fund our Oregon public educational system. As a teacher
and parent, | am well aware of how budget cuts negatively affect our children and the quality
of their education. When programs and staff positions are cut, students get less individual
academic attention, less support for their personal growth and fewer opportunities to explore
their future career paths.

It is in the best interest of our state's economy to provide adequate and stable funding for
public education. Children are our future and will be the ones who keep our economy strong

and flourishing.
Please vote to pass HB 3427!
Thank you,

Evan Churchill
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